From: Shalon Harrington

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 2:47 PM

To: Brett@alaskansfordunleavy.com

Cc: Tom Collier <tomcollier@pebblepartnership.com>
Subject: Draft Email to VP's Office

Hi Brett. First, | want to thank both you and Mike for your willingness to reach out to the VP’s
office. We believe the connection between Vice President Pence and Mike really will make a
difference. | have drafted a quick email (below) for your consideration. And of course, please feel
free to edit however you see fit. | have also attached some talking points for you and Mike to
review. Tom said that he is available this week for a call with Mike if you think that would be
helpful. Any day between now and Saturday, Tom is available before noon.

The contact in the VP’s office is Jon Hickey. His email address is jonathan.p hickey@ovp.eop.gov

If you don’t mind just shooting me a quick text once the email is sent, that would be fantastic.
Again, we truly appreciate your guys’ support and your wiliness to reach out to Pence’s office.

Call me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Shalon




